
 
CSA Code of Conduct 

In order to maintain a distraction-free environment during class sessions 
and protect school property, following rules are strictly enforced: (Please 
note that our continued use of the school facilities is contingent on our good 
conduct and good relationship with Pike School.) 

1. When class is in session, parents should stay in the cafeteria area 
(ground floor) and not to go upstairs or enter any classroom without prior 
permission from the teacher. 

2. Parents are allowed to sit in a class ONLY with prior consent of the 
teacher. They should stay quietly in the room and not interfere with the 
class. 

3. Discussion or inquiry with the teacher should be avoided while the class 
is in session. 

4. In the classroom, NEVER erase anything left on the blackboard from the 
Pike School classes, or touch or move any objects on or in the teacher's 
desk. 

5. No food or beverages are allowed in the classroom. 

6. Parents are expected to strictly follow the parking rules and regulation of 
the Pike School. DO NOT park in fire lines. In the event that the vehicles 
are towed as a result of said violation, parents are liable for any towing 
expenses and fines. 

7. No student will be allowed to register for any classes if there is any 
overdue fine or penalty owed and due our School as a result of his/her late 
registration or the parents' absence from parent-on-duty day. 

 


